
 

 

Dear First Night 2022 Volunteer, 

As New Year’s Eve quickly approaches, we are gathering our list of volunteers to assist us 

once again. We would like each volunteer to work at least one, three (3) hour shift at one of 

the many locations where entertainment will be held throughout the City. 

If you are interested in volunteering, please complete and return the bottom portion of this 

letter by December 3, 2021.  We are also looking for new volunteers this year so please 

share this information with friends/family and encourage them to sign up! 

There will be a 9:30am breakfast meeting on December 30th at the Ocean City Yacht Club, 

100 Bay Road, for all volunteers to hand out final location assignments. This meeting is 

mandatory for all volunteers. 

Thank you and we look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Please complete and email your response to Events@OCNJ.US or mail to: 

City of Ocean City 

C/O: First Night Volunteers, Room 214 

861 Asbury Ave. 

Ocean City, NJ 08226 

 

Name:_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Mailing Address: ____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number: ____________________________Email Address:________________________________________ 

 

Hours Available To Work (3 hour shift, please) __________________________________________________ 

 

Location Preference (We will try to accommodate) ______________________________________________ 


